MINUTES OF MEETING ‘
STATE AFFAIRS COMMITTEE
April L, 1961

The meeting was called to order and Mr. Clifford Fawl was introduced
to discuss S.B. 229, the barber bill. He stated that this is different from
the other bill in that it specifies certain things about the licensing of
barbers, the cost, and the cost of licensing schools. Mr. Fawl states that
these are the major differences between 229 and 177.

There was considerable discussion concerning this proposal and Mr.
Fawl was asked to explain the difference between an apprentice . barber,-
a journeyman barber, and a master barber. Mr. Fawl explained that there
is a Master Barbers' Association on the national, state and local level;
that he himself is president of the state association; that to be a master
barber doesn't necessarily mean that you are affiliated with a union; that
in fact he is not and does not operate a union shop.

Thereupon, it was moved by Mr. Johnson, seconded by Mr. Fribley and
unanimously passed that S.B. 229 be passed out favorably.

Meeting was adjourned.




